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Roche – Recall of Accu-Chek® Aviva Plus Test Strips  

• On May 15, 2018, Roche announced a consumer level recall of several lots of Accu-Chek Aviva 
Plus Test Strips because the recalled strips had cracked reagent.  
 

— The cracked reagent in the affected strips may lead to an increased potential for strip errors 
prior to applying a blood sample, strips not detected once inserted, or in a very limited 
number of cases an inaccurate result may occur (which may not be detectable). 

 
• The following products and lots are affected: 

 

Product Description Lot # 
(expiration date) 

Accu-Chek Aviva Plus Strips 496947 (10/31/2018), 497291 
(4/30/2019), 497325 (5/31/2019) 

Accu-Chek Aviva Plus Health 
Network Strips 497296 (4/30/2019) 

 
• Accu-Chek Aviva Plus test strips are used for blood glucose testing. 

 
• If a defective strip is used for blood glucose testing and produces an inaccurate result, incorrect 

action could be taken by the patient.  
 

• Patients should check the lot numbers of their test strip supply against the recalled lot numbers. The 
lot number can be found on the top flap of the vial packaging and on the label of each test strip vial. 
 

• Patients should immediately discontinue use of and discard any recalled test strips. For replacement 
of recalled test strips, visit https://notices.accu-chek.com or email Accu-Chek Customer Care at 
accu-chek.care@roche.com. 
 

• For more information regarding this recall, contact Accu-Chek Customer Care at 1-800-358-4866. 
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